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Happy Holidays!  Wishing you all a very happy holiday season.  I hope that you have time during 

break to spend special moments with your families.   

Thank you to all families that attended conferences.  This year many classrooms conducted 

student-led conferences and both students and parents really enjoyed them.  Conferences is a 

time to celebrate your child’s successes and goal set for the year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The weather outside is frightful!  These chilling temperatures are requiring all of our students to 

wear their coats, hats and mittens for recess.  Please make sure they are coming to school ready 

to participate in recess and outside activities.   

We have many activities coming up before break.  Please check with your child’s teacher for 

classroom specific activities.  There will be an all school assembly on Friday, December 15th at 

10:15am in the cafeteria on fire safety and some of our K-2 students will be performing.  

Please stop by if you have any questions or concerns.  I can be contacted via email at 

cpchaput@seattleschools.org or 206-252-9505. 

Always In Partnership, 

Cindy Chaput 

Principal @ Lafayette 

A message from the principal: 

mailto:cpchaput@seattleschools.org


Counselors Corner 

PAWSitivity Word for December 

Hello Lafayette Community! My name is Niko Craven and the PAWSitivity team’s word for the month of December 
is Integrity. Integrity means being honest and having strong principles. Integrity can also mean being whole and 
undivided like our first word and theme of the year, Unity. 

To show integrity we could for example not lie about our homework, but make sure we are doing it! Integrity can 
also be shown by standing up for what you believe. If you have integrity and you see someone being treated badly 
you can stand up for that person. Some ways to do this might be to say “Don’t be the bully” and “Stop it.” Showing 
integrity means we don’t listen to the bad stuff and we focus on the good stuff. It also would help show the people 
who are being mean what integrity looks like. If we show integrity, it means we are helping people, being honest, 
and standing up for our point. Remember to always have integrity! 
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GREETINGS FROM PE! 
 

 

On November 9th, Lafayette student 

participated in the 2017 WSSA Stack 

UP! On Guinness World Record Day. 

We had 2,400 schools participate all 

around the world. The good news is we 

joined together around the world with 

over a half a million stackers but unfor-

tunately we came up short in breaking 

the previous record. Nevertheless I 

consider this yearôs event a success as  

 

 

student got to learn 2 different patterns this month 

and have improving their hand/eye coordination. Our 

students added to the 578,704 that participated and 

are looking forward to going after the 622,809 record 

again next year! If you still would like to purchase 

speed stacks, Please contact me through email at:  

 

Kristina Banner 

klbanner@seattleschools.org 

 

 

 

Mrs. Banner’s K-5 PE 


